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Weekly News – Friday 28th February 2020  
 

Year 6 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Reading - Please can you try to listen to, and read with, your child at home 
at least once a week, and encourage your child to read independently on 
a daily basis. This is important, not only for their English skills development, 
but also to prepare them for the SATS later in the year. 

It is World Book Day on Thursday, so we look forward to seeing the children 
dressed up as book characters. There will be a special assembly on 
Thursday, so Oak class will have indoor PE on Monday (next week only). 
Please remember PE kits. 

Please see the attached letter about ordering leavers’ hoodies and 
watersports sessions at Albany Park. 

Mrs Howarth, Mrs Lawn, Miss Bennett & Mrs Khan 

 

Homework 

Maths- complete 3 Mathletics activities on Fractions. Practise times tables for a 
test next week. 

Spelling – The test when we return to school will be Week 7 prefixes and roots. 

The Spring 2 home learning grid is attached.  Please ensure the tasks at the top 
of the homework grid (see on next page) are being completed- reading daily, 
spelling practice, times tables practice and Mathletics. There are also non-
optional tasks in the grid to be completed - these are highlighted yellow 
on the grid (middle box). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Reminders 

Monday 9th March 
Willow Class to Houses of 
Parliament  - return to school 
6:00pm 
 

 
Stationery Price List 
 
Pencil case pack £9.60 

Pritt stick 85p 

Whiteboard pen 35p 

Pencil 5p 

Highlighter 55p 

Frixion refills x3 £3.95 

Frixion refill x1 £1.40 

Green pen 15p 

Ruler 20p 

Scissors £1 
 
Please remember to name your 
equipment. 
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        Friday 28th February 2020 
 
Dear parents/carers,            Sizes 

LEAVERS’ HOODIES   If you would like to purchase a hoodie 
please indicate the size they will require from the chart below. 
Hoodies will say Fern Hill Leaver on the back and will display 
every child’s first name inside the number 20. The cost of a 
hoodie is £14.99.  There is a choice of colours - see 
below.  Please pay on Parentpay  - your order will only be 
placed if you pay and return this slip by  Friday 27th March.  

 Choice of colours 

  

 

 

 

 

Heather Grey 

 
 

 

 

Albany Park Watersports   

As part of our outdoor PE we are offering the children the chance to learn water sport skills at Albany Park sailing club. 
In past years we have tried canoeing, kayaking and dragon boating. The total cost of water sports will be £28 for the two 
sessions. Sessions will held on 19th June, 24th June and 10th July. The children will have 2 sessions across the three 
days. All children will be wearing buoyancy aids throughout their time by the water, and they are taught by fully qualified 
instructors. 

More information on what the children will need for the sessions will be sent out nearer the time. 
 
Please can you complete the attached consent form, and sign and return the permission slip below. Payment needs to 
be made by Friday 1st  May.  
 

Thanks 
Year 6 Team 
Year 6 
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Albany Park Watersports 
 

I give permission for _____________________________________ in __________class to attend the Albany Park 
watersports on 19th June, 24th June and 10th July 2020. 
 
My child can   /   cannot swim 
 
Medical details: 
 
 

Signed: ________________________________________ 
 
 

If you wish to purchase a hoodie, please complete the following. Payment will need to be made on Parentpay. 
 

Hoodie order (optional) 

Please CIRCLE clearly the colour choice 

Fire Red / French Navy/ Purple/ Sapphire Blue / Candy Floss Pink / 
Burgundy / Heather Grey / 

Sun Yellow / Lime Green / Sky Blue 

Size:   
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